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The National College- Jayanagar conducted a blended mode Webinar on the 

topic ‘Awareness of Trends in Technology’ on September 4th 2021 from 11:30 

AM to 1:00 PM in BVJ Multimedia Hall. 

Resource Person was Dr. Vinay M from Christ University – Bangalore. It was 

conducted for students all around focusing on especially on 1st year degree 

students and IEEE members. 

A total of 230 students had joined where 180 were Non IEEE and 50 were IEEE 

members. 

 

 



   

   

   
 


